

Manor Memorial United Methodist Church 9320 N. Congress St.

New Market, VA 22844

Telephone (540) 740-8959 E-mail: manormemorial@gmail.com Web Site: www.mmumc.org Pastor – Stephen Creech Administrative Assistant – Elizabeth Sawyer

July 23, 2020

Re: Back to Church

Dear Church Family and Friends,

The Healthy Church Team has been at work to bring us back to <u>in-person worship</u>. Our first Sunday together will be <u>August 9, 2020 at 11:00 a.m.</u> We really need to know how many are planning to attend as we can only use 50% capacity of our facility according to the Bishop's Guidelines. So, if you plan to attend on August 9th, please call the church office or email, <u>mannormemorial@gmail.com</u> and let us know if you are coming.

To attend worship service, you need to do the following:

- 1 Complete the Health Acknowledgement Form it is only valid for 7 days. It must be completed and returned to me at least 4 days before you plan to attend.
- 2 This form can be completed by going to www.evc.vaumc.org and click on "COVID HEALTH ACKNOWLEDGMENT FORM" (Yellow button).
- 3 If you don't have email, call me and I give assist you in completing the Form.
- 4 Or, you may bring your completed form to church 4 days prior to worship service.
- 5 There will also be a Registration Table at the church as you enter the Sanctuary. Registration provides the church with a record that can be used as follow up if someone tests positive for the coronavirus.

On the day of the service you will need to do these things:

- A Before leaving your home to attend worship, make sure you do not have a temperature and you are not sick.
- B Wear a face covering. You will not be allowed to worship with us without a face covering. This is to protect you and others. Be kind.
- C You may bring hand sanitizer and gloves if you feel you need them.
- D Keep a social distance of six feet apart at all times.
- E As you enter the sanctuary we will take your temperature with a no-touch thermometer.

Please view this video https://youtu.be/ayMd-mAcxOE which shows what will happen as you arrive at the church. The video is also on the church website at www.mmumc.org. And, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call, text, or email.

We look forward to worshiping with you. Our prayer is that you will stay well and healthy.

God Bless,

MANOR MEMORIAL UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Stephen Creech

Stephen R. Creech

Pastor

617-699-6917 cell and text StephenCreech@vaumc.org